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August 24, 2017 

 

On August 22, 2017 at approximately 3:40 p.m., I noticed a strong, intermittent odor at a residence 

approximately 1,000 feet south east of the Pratt drilling site (Facility ID: 434526). I would describe the 

odor as diesel fuel. I also noted that the wind appeared to be blowing at a low speed from the direction 

of the drilling site at the time of the detected odor. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Allie Bamber 

Oil and Gas Health Information and Response Program 

Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 

 

 


